Minutes of AOA IT Meeting on July 18, 2023:

Meeting Details:

Date: July 18, 2023
Time: 2:03 pm

Attendees: Matthew Sparks, Michael Marcinkevicz, Mark Plattner, Rachel Rayhona, Andrew Singletary,
Alexander Gonzales

Agenda:

1. AOA Conference Agenda:

The meeting commenced with a discussion about potential topics for the upcoming AOA Conference.
Attendees shared ideas and suggestions for engaging and relevant conference topics.

2. Potential Sessions for January Meeting:
The group delved into planning sessions for the January meeting, covering the following subjects:

* Al and ChatGPT Utilization:
o Considered the capabilities and limitations of Al, particularly ChatGPT, and how it can be
effectively utilized.
* Security Session with ChatGPT:
o Discussed the need for a security session focusing on ChatGPT, including its overview
and the possibility of joint sessions with Finance personnel.
* Panel Discussion on Virtualization and Mobility, IT Procurement Process, and HECVAT:
o Highlighted the importance of a panel discussion involving topics like virtualization,
mobility, IT procurement processes, and HECVAT.
* Security Awareness Pros and Cons:
o Engaged in a dialogue regarding the advantages and disadvantages of enhancing security
awareness within the organization.
* Overview of SP 900 Contracts and GDPR Compliance:
o Explored the overview of SP 900 contracts and ensuring compliance with GDPR
regulations.
* Presentation by Steve DeLuca on Hybrid Classrooms:
o Noted the upcoming presentation by Steve DelLuca on the concept of Hybrid Classrooms.



3. Vice-Chair Role:

* Adiscussion ensued about the responsibilities and objectives associated with the Vice-Chair
position within the organization.

4. Cryptocurrency:

¢ Continued an ongoing discussion concerning the implications and considerations surrounding
cryptocurrency in the organization's operations.

5. Future Leadership Roles:

¢ Deliberated on the selection process for the Vice-Chair position for the year 2024. Clarified the
roles and expectations associated with this leadership role.

The meeting concluded with the understanding that a wide range of topics had been covered, including
Al implementation, security awareness, compliance matters, and leadership appointments for the
upcoming year.

Meeting adjourned.



